
Otsara, May 28, 1910.

Dear Mr. Miller,-

with reference to the letter of the 10th

inst. from Rev.Gev.Carpenter, inclosed in your letter of

the 18th inst., addressed to the Minister, I beg to say

ers to be under quite a misappre to be

that Mr. Carpenter an

sion in the matter of any proposed arrangement for the

of a provisional Council for the Six Nations.

Department has not yet given any orders

with a view to the appointment of an elective Council, and

you may assure Mr.Carpenter that, if any provisional

ment should be made, oare will be taken not to allow any

one religious daßmination to have a much larger repre-

sentation in such Council than any other daaromination.

Yours faithfully,

KansʼPang

rintendent Genera

er Indian Affaire.

R.H.Killer, Enover, ont.

soo re

28 May 1910, (R.G. 10, volume 5290)
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